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South Melbourne Memorial Hall
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Location

Ferrars and James Service Place SOUTH MELBOURNE, PORT PHILLIP CITY

Municipality

PORT PHILLIP CITY

Level of significance

-

Heritage Listing

Vic. War Heritage Inventory

Hermes Number 155877

Property Number

Veterans Description for Public

The South Melbourne Memorial Hall, at Ferrars and James Service Place, was opened 9th March 1924 by the
Governor of Victoria and Earl of Stradbroke. The hall was dedicated to the First World War in 1924 and then on
Anzac Day 1952 was rededicated to the Second World War.



This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/
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